
 
 

SOUTH FIRE DISTRICT 
of the City of Middletown 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING  

APPLICATIONS FOR ABSENTEE BALLOTS 

FEBRUARY 5, 2024 COMMISSIONER ELECTION 

 
A South District Fire Commissioner election will be held on Monday, February 5, 2024, at the 
firehouse, 445 Randolph Road, Middletown, to elect a commissioner for a term of five years, 
commencing at 12:00 p.m., February 6, 2024. 
 
Applications for absentee ballots will be available beginning January 16, 2024 to qualified 
registered voters of South Fire District who are unable to vote due to active service in the 
military, absence from the town during all hours of voting, illness, religious tenets forbid secular 
activity on the day of voting, or physical disability.  Applications for absentee ballots can be 
obtained from the South Fire District website, www.southfiredistrict.com, from the Office of 
the Secretary of the State’s website, www.portal.ct.gov/SOTS, or in person at the firehouse M-F 
between 8:30 a.m. and 12:00 p.m. and between 1:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m.   
 
Deadline for returning absentee ballots:  in person – no later than 4:00 p.m. on Friday, February 
2, 2024; by mail – no later than 8:00 p.m. on Monday, February 5, 2024.   
 
A legal notice for the commissioner election, including in-person voting and election 
information, will be published on January 26, 2024, posted on the South Fire District website 
and Facebook page.   
 
Candidates are: David Bauer     

Deborah Kleckowski 
Daniel J. Penney 

  
Dated: January 9, 2024 
Post: January 12, 2024 

http://www.southfiredistrict.com/
http://www.portal.ct.gov/SOTS

